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Talked to Mr. Carey about providing charts on FBID as presentation
material for the DCI.

Asked to make up a flow chart on incoming intelligence.
He will have a rough draft y tomorrow and the finished product the first of
the week.

Talked to on new developments regarding the export of
technical data to the U 5 and asked him to brie for the NSC Senior
Staff meeting at 2:30 today.

Talked to Col. White in regard to the best method of debriefing
returning State Department officials, attaches, etc. We agreed that it would
be impractical to have such debriefings recorded and given wide distribution
as this in itself would tend to limit the remarks of returning personnel.
Mr. Reber, AD/IC, will look into the matter to determine whether (a) it would
be better to decentralize debriefing (State to debrief State officials, G-2
to debrief returning attaches) or (b) whether CIA should continue to debrief
as a service of common concern but with the improved methods.

Mr. Kirkpatrick called for the purpose of borrowing papers
in order to finish the letter to General Marshall. He subsequen y saw
Mr. Jackson.
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